

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have booked for our school to attend this year's pantomime Mother Goose at The Customs House on Thursday 12th December.

The performance starts at 1.15pm. Children will leave school after lunch and will be travelling by coach. Please note due to the time of the performance, children will be returning to school late in the afternoon.

Parents and carers can collect children from school at 4.30pm. Children will return to school and be taken back to the classroom to collect their belongings before being dismissed from the usual doors.

As always the cost of the trip will be heavily subsidised by school funds however, a contribution of £5 per child is requested to support with the rise in costs in comparison to previous years.

Please complete and return the attached consent form and make payment of £5 via your parent pay account by Monday 2nd December.

Many Thanks		•
Mrs A Willis		
Head Teacher		
		•
11		
I give permission for my child December and I have paid £5 vi	to attend the visit to The Customs House of a my parentpay account.	on Thursday 12 <sup>t</sup>
A		
Child's Name	Childs Class	
ē ×		ş.
Parents Name	Parents Signature	